
Year 9 and 10 Mid Year Examinations 22nd – 26th June 2020 
 

 

Dear Student and Parents, 

 

The Year 9 and 10 mid-year examinations are being held during week 10, from Monday 22nd June until 

Friday 26th June.  

There are 2 sessions of exams per day - mainly held in the Hall - but other sessions are in alternate 

spaces. Please check the timetable carefully for specific exam locations. 

The morning session starts at 9.00am promptly. You are expected to be at the Hall by 8.30am at the 
latest.  

The afternoon sessions on Monday, Thursday and Friday starts at 1.30pm promptly and you are 

expected at the Hall at 1.05pm. 

The afternoon sessions on Tuesday and Wednesday starts at 1.40pm promptly and you are expected 

at the Hall at 1.15pm. 

There is no study leave all week for Years 9 and 10 students. Students will be onsite at all times. 

Students are advised that in the time period between examinations the school is in session as normal 

for Years 7-8 and 11-13 and that this is respected fully. 

Any examinations that are not taking place in the Hall will follow the same process in terms of starting 
times. Please read your timetable carefully, and, if in doubt, check with your teacher. 

 

STUDENT REQUIREMENTS 

Attendance is compulsory unless a medical certificate is provided for the day of the examination. 

Full school uniform is a pre-requisite of attendance at any exam 

Students are to check with respective teachers regarding additional materials for the exam such as 

calculators.  

Students are to bring stationery in a clear plastic bag. 

Students should avoid bringing objects of personal value, mobiles, iPods etc. 

Students have had their attention drawn to the examination rules that St Peter’s has in place. Please 

ensure that they are followed without exception in the examination rooms. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

         

Deputy Headmaster Curriculum      Chief Invigilator 

Michael Mullin        Ryan Stevens 


